NCC Assessment and Accreditation Workshop

The NCC Assessment and Accreditation Workshop, organized and sponsored by the Office for
Academic Assessment and Program Review, is presented annually. Each year this one-day event
features a presenter or presenters acknowledged to be expert in the field of assessment and
accreditation. The popular event is attended by NCC faculty and administrators and by faculty and
administrators from a wide range of SUNY and private colleges and universities in the Middle States
region.

The most recent Assessment and Accreditation Workshop was held on Friday, November 20, 2015.
The event featured Dr. Deborah Moeckel, SUNY Assistant Provost for Community Colleges, and a
panel of representatives from regional SUNY institutions. The event was sponsored by the SUNY
Council on Assessment.



